RESOLUTION OF ACCEPTANCE OF
BUILDING METHANE REPORT

MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 320
RESOLUTION 12/19-20

A Resolution of the Board of Directors accepting the Building Methane Report for the
Harriet Rowley (East Division) New Elementary School

WHEREAS, the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors has received the final
Methane Report from Geotest regarding the Harriet Rowley (East Division) Elementary School New
Elementary project; and

WHEREAS, the Superintendent and Board have reviewed this report in its entirety and have
noted the recommendations by the district’s construction manager;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors,
_ that the Methane Report for the Harriet Rowley (East Division) Elementary School New Elementary
project is hereby approved.

Dated this 5th day of February 2020, at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors, Mount
Vernon School District No. 320.
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